Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2016 11:47 AM

To: Fulks, Brett

Cc: Menoud, Denise; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Goodnight Closure

Brett,

Were you able to find the information | needed on this?

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District Il

Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228

From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, November 04, 2016 1:51 PM
To: 'Fulks, Brett'

Cc: Menoud, Denise

Subject: RE: Goodnight Closure

Brett,

Please send me the work plan that was approved by Jim Griswold. Also, please send a site map detailing where 2016
samples were taken, depth of excavation, and which soils were hauled off versus blending.

Thanks,

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District Il

Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228

From: Fulks, Brett [mailto:Brett.Fulks@dvn.com]
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 11:50 AM

To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Cc: Menoud, Denise

Subject: Goodnight Closure

Heather,

Attached please find closure documents and C-141's for two releases at the Goodnight. If you have any questions please
feel free to give me a call at 432-301-3223, | have associated approval documents of this plan from Jim to Devon



personnel if you need that as well. This is another location that the OCD is waiting on environmental clearance before
releasing the reclamation.

Thanks,
Brett Fulks
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